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8th March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are pleased to let you know that our Year 11 Prom is being held on Thursday 20th June 7pm to 10pm in 

the Lower Ground Suite, at Aston Villa Football Club.   

It is a fantastic event and a great way to celebrate the end of Year 11.  We hope to make it a memorable 

evening for students with a red carpet entrance, DJ, a hot fork buffet, a photographer who will take 

photographs throughout the evening, and we are also hoping to secure a 360 photobooth and magician.   

Tickets will be available to purchase via parent pay from Tuesday 12th March, at a cost of £40.  We would 

like every student to have the opportunity to attend so if you require any financial support, please contact 

lsmith@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk 

We will write to you again formally in the Easter Term with further details regarding arrangements for the 

evening. 

Thank you and kind regards 

The Year 11 Team 

 

 

 
 

 

  


